
From: TRS 
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 2:05 PM 
To: Employer 
Subject: No Spring Employer Info. Seminars 
 

Dear Employer: 

The Teachers’ Retirement System (TRS) has received several inquiries regarding spring 
Employer Information Seminars.  This spring, TRS will not be conducting seminars because 
there are no legislative changes or changes in reporting requirements to TRS for the 2014-15 
school year. 
 

Employer Services Department 
Teachers' Retirement System of the State of Illinois 

 
NOTE: Please do not respond to this email address. It is only for informational purposes.  
 
The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the 
use of the recipient named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or 
copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. Thank you. 

 


